m i

| 7
M\ M 114! lf

Point Loma Nazarene University ASB Plans Beloved University President a ‘Bye-Bye Bash’
Retirement Party to Celebrate Over Two and a Half Decades of Service

Point Loma, April 13th, 2024 — The PLNU Associated Student Body will gather together and
celebrate the twenty-seven years of service and exceptional leadership of their beloved university
president, Dr. Bob Brower! That's right, the PLNU student body is throwing Dr. Brower a
retirement bash!

The party will start at 6:00pm and go until 10:00 pm at the Golden Gym Parking lot on campus.
There is going to be a big surprise towards the end of the night that no one is going to want to
miss!

There will be free tacos and cheeseburgers from various food trucks, an inflatable dodgeball
arena, amusement rides, a dunk tank, and music. But most prioritized will be a reflective time to
recognize Bobby B and his wonderful wife Linda Brower for all they have done for the
university over the past twenty-seven years.

Dr. Brower was elected the 14th president of Point Loma in October 1997 and during his tenure,
PLNU’s enrollment has more than doubled and expanded to more programs. “During all of those
years I have felt the clear calling of God to be at PLNU, and I am so grateful,” Brower wrote.
“The most joyful part of my work is being able to know students, to witness your growth and
progress, and to grant your degrees from PLNU.”

The president's dedicated care to PLNU has created the community many students relish in
today, and the fruits of his labor are evident on campus. Come out and join in the celebration!

About PLNU ASB:

The ASB Board of Directors is a group of 8 students who were chosen to represent the student
body of Point Loma. They are here to serve the students by making PLNU a home for everyone.
They get to help out the school by running events, creating school spirit, and just doing what
they can to love on this school, and love on the student body! Follow PLNU ASB on Instagram
@ plnu_asb.
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https://www.pointloma.edu/offices/office-president/professional-biography

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Camarae Good at
cgood0022@pointloma.edu



